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Home Safety Month 

June is Home Safety Month! We’re promoting 
ways that Seniors and people with disabilities can 
avoid injury from falls, fires, and other potential 
dangers found in the home. Throughout the month, 
we will be highlighting safety tips on our Facebook 
page to help reduce injuries in the home. 

 
For some great tips on home safety, just follow the link! https://bit.ly/2HHmNzu 

 

World Elder Abuse Awareness Day 
 
World Elder Abuse Awareness Day 2018 is June 
15! Each year, an estimated 5 million elders are 
abused, neglected, or exploited. Older Americans 
lose an estimated $2.6 billion annually due to elder 
financial abuse and exploitation. It is estimated that 
only one in five of these crimes are discovered. On 
this day, we highlight the danger of elder abuse and 
what can be done to prevent. 
 

 

Want to find out more about elder abuse and how to prevent it? Follow this link! 
https://bit.ly/2rMlJ3i 
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